
Using the LifeCourse 
to Create Strength-

Based Outcomes

May 16, 2019,  9 a.m. – 1 p.m.
Marriott East, 7202 E. 21st St., Indianapolis

The Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services, with support from the Gover-
nor’s Council for People with Disabilities, is hosting a workshop specifically for 
professionals who work with individuals with I/DD and their families. Over the past 
three years, DDRS and their partners have embraced the LifeCourse principles and 
continue to learn and explore new and innovative ways to support individuals in their 
pursuit of their vision of a good life. This workshop will assist you in creating strength-
based outcomes that are meaningful, purposeful and allow for informed choice.

Special Guest:
Barbara Brent, Director of State Policy, National Association 
of State Directors of Developmental Disabilities Services

Featuring:
LifeCourse Ambassador Panel

Space is limited. Registration deadline is May 8, 2019.  
Register here to secure your spot today.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/using-the-lifecourse-to-create-strength-based-outcomes-tickets-58586265096

